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Dear colleagues and students,   
 
 
 We regret to inform you that due to students’ occupation of 
Athens School of Fine Arts, the University will be closed till the end 
of this week.   
As you have already been informed the winter semester begins in 
mid October, therefore students that arrive earlier may spend a few 
days at ASFA’s annexes in Delphi, Hydra, Mithimna (Lesvos), 
Myconos, Rethymnon (Crete) and Rhodes .  In order to visit an 
annex, Erasmus students should call Mr Zamanis at 210-3897120, 
(mobile phone = +30 6948513181)  
 Please do not hesitate to contact us for any information needed 
at 6946 334 085 (Ms Doris Hakim). 
 We are really sorry for any inconvenience caused,   
 
 
 
 
The Erasmus Office  
 


